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The Honorable John T. Conway , J.1$, ... .
Chairman \ ‘\ L p, “.,
Defense Nucl&r Facilities Safety Board , p“ ~j’ / ~ . ‘,
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Dear Mr. Chairman:
/

/
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The Depm’ment of Energy (DOE) has addressed the safe,~ ~nce~ tised by Defense /
Nuclear Facility Safety Board (DNFSB) Recommendation 92-Z regwding Facility / ,
Representative Programs at DOES Defense Nuclear Facilities. As a part of our
implementation of DNFSB Recommendation 92-Z the Department has pefiormed a td.
force analysis of the FaciIity Representative Program implementation status. ~s letter
transmits the report of this effort. ; .

,..

The report addresses program impiementatiom training issu~ and ongofig program -- -“ ...
.—. .

initiatives. It also addresses the fiture outlook for DOE’s Facility Representative
Program. The program has matured greatly since the Recommendation was first issu~
and the Department continues to improve the program to increase its effixtiveness.

It is our understanding that this report is the final delive&ble under the 92-2
Implementation Plan. The Department has completed the commitments identified under
this Recommendation and proposes closure of this Recommendation.

[f you have any questions regarding the report, please f=l
Joe Hassenfeldt at 202 586-164?.
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Donald W. Peanna&&h/
Associate Deputy S“kcmtaxy
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